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Miller, Debra

From: Felsher, Harry
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 1:44 PM
To: clarkebm@dhec.sc.gov
Subject: NRC's Comments on the SRS FTF Closure Module for Tanks 5F and 6F
Attachments: v25n02.pdf; NRC Comments on SRS FTF Tanks 5F and 6F Closure Module.docx

Bridget Clarke, 
 
The 1st attachment to this e-mail indicated: 

 30-day SCDHEC public comment period for the SRS FTF Closure Module for Tanks 5F and 6F 
(http://www.dhec.sc.gov/environment/water/eqpnbow.htm - under the heading, SRS Tanks 5F and 6F 
Closure Module) that began on February 20, 2013, and ends on March 22, 2013 

 to provide public comments, please do so in writing by March 22, 2013, to Bridget Clarke, 
SCDHEC/Water, 2600 Bull St., Columbia, SC  29201-1708 or by e-mail to:  clarkebm@dhec.sc.gov 

 public comments will be considered in SCDHEC’s final decision 
 
Please see NRC’s Comments on the SRS FTF Closure Module for Tanks 5F and 6F in the 2nd 
attachment to this e-mail. 
 
Thanks, 
Harry Felsher, 301-415-6559 
DWMEP/LLWB Sr. Project Manager 
harry.felsher@nrc.gov 


